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 I am submitting this testimony in strong opposition to HB-3076. These dealers are 

already highly regulated by the Federal Government through the Department of 

Alcohol, Tobacco and Firearms (ATF). This bill would only cost more money to the 

Oregon taxpayers that is not needed.  

Thank you for your time  


